following questions. You can only respond by attending the meeting when you join us on April 4th at 1pm at the Ommelanden Hunter Center.

Question 1. What do we need to do to increase attendance at the community meetings?

Question 2. How can we get support for the future of Llangollen Estates to minimize risk of disbanding of the Civic Association?

Question 3. Where do you see our Civic Association in the future?

These questions are important too all of our neighbors.

, woy shen we are ready to show our gardening expertise. To some it can seem like endless it is a time when we are ready to show our gardening expertise. To some it can seem like endless

even of new side mass yound energy with the second of the second place of the Patricia Norwood-Thomas

our neighbors keeping the front entrance beautiful. Each time we are left in awe by the beauty and transformation. It goes the saying they take great pride in a job well done. There is work and time put

Llangollen Estates Civic Assoc. Board Members

President: Patricia Norwood Thomas (328-7342)

Vice President: Laura Brown (395-1998)

2nd Vice President: Betty Valentine (328-5727)

Treasurer: Irv Osgood (325-0293)

Secretary: Daisy Kudrys (328-2090)

Area Representative

Al Luckey (328-0765)

Kristen McMullen (843-597-2775)

Cherie Penoza (328-2745)

Members at Large

Mia Dorman (650-4289)

Ruth Hurdle (354-2179)

Tom Neiger (328-4322)